

August 5, 2014

RE: Gabriela Magana

DOB: 01/16/01

Dear Jessica June Children's Cancer Foundation Advocacy Program:

This letter is on behalf of the family of Gabriela Magana, a 13 year-old girl, who is diagnosed with T-Cell Acute Lymphocytic Leukemia earlier this year. Since the patient's diagnosis, the patient's mother has stopped working in order to care for the patient who is undergoing chemotherapy treatment at Miami Children's Hospital. The patient's father is the only one employed at this time. Some of the patient's extended family is now residing in the household as well. At this time there seven people residing in the household. The family needs assistance with their basic needs, such as food, and gas, etc. I ask that you please assist the family financially with any help that you can. I thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Evelyn Gonzalez, MSW Pediatric Social Worker Miami Children's Hospital